Puerto Rican Government
| nterested in Opening Trade
Officein Cuba

San Juan, September 17 (RHC)-- Puerto Rican authorities have expressed their interest in setting up a
commercial office in Cuba to boost trade ties between the two Caribbean islands, however they need
Washington's consent to do so.

Puerto Rico's Governor Alejandro Garcia Padilla reportedly met with senior White House officials in
Washington on the positive impact that expanded and strengthened bilateral trade ties could bring for
both, Puerto Rico and Cuba.
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